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Please kill this measure! The people living on the streets of Oregon need mental 

health and substance abuse services, not more laws to enable their behavior which is 

destructive to themselves and to the community! Have you walked on the streets of 

Portland lately? Driven on the highways? These tent cities are everywhere - it is 

disgusting that we are allowing people to live in this inhumane conditions! This 

measure will just continue to perpetuate the problem - use this energy and money to 

fund treatment programs to help these people recover their lives!!! Stop wasting our 

tax dollars to enable this humanitarian crisis!!! 


